
The 2nd of April was World Autism Day and to celebrate one of our 

Parents kindly arranged tickets for the children in Ms. Cowley and Ms. 

Price’s classes to be brought to the Pirate Village in Swords. The children 

had a great time and it was a very memorable occasion for all. The 

children also received a small gift and lovely blue balloons to celebrate the 

day.  

The children in Ms. Price’s class have written below all about the great day 

they had... 

 

Our Trip to Pirate's Village 

Wednesday the 2nd of April was World Autism Day.  

We went to Pirate's Village. 

We went in the bus and a car. 

We slid down a bouncy slide! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We bounced on the bouncy castle! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We got to row boats in a pool of water! 

 

 
 

 

And we got to eat lots of goodies!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had lots of fun!  


